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Celebration of International Day of Persons with Disabilities 

On the occasion of International Day of Persons with Disabilities ,Hope 

Kolkata Foundation in collaboration with Samagra Shiksha Mission, 

Kolkata and supported by Karl Kubel Stiftung & Ashwaas Music Therapy & 

Wellness Advisory Services LLP reached out to nearly 650 individuals 

including children with special needs, their parents, government 

stakeholders and government special educators . 

 

A joyful tram ride was organized for the special need children and 4 trams 

were arranged to accommodate all of them. The joy ride was followed by a 

magic show and distribution of refreshments.  

 

The occasion was graced by Ms. Maureen Forrest, Founder Director -The 

Hope Foundation, Mr. Sachidananda Das ,Secretary-  Hope Kolkata 

Foundation, Additional District Project Officer of Samagra Shiksha Mission 

and Monitoring Officer of KKS Education Project.  

Ashirbad Boys Home 

celebrated its 10th Birth Day 

on 14.11.2022 on the 

National Children’s day. 

A girl from Residential Child 

Care Centre received 

‘Birangana Award’, from West 

Bengal Commission for 

Protection of Child Rights, for 

courage and indomitable spirit 

to overcome all hardships 

and odds in life 



  

 

 

Children from  Residential Care Centres got the rare opportunity to interact and 

play with Manchester United Legends Wes Brwon & Mikael Silvestre  

A ’8’ X10’ group painting by children from Residential Care Centre which was 

worshiped during Durga Puja.  

Specsavers representatives from Ireland & UK visited Kolkata and took active 

part in various projects run by HOPE Hospital under their funding 

 

 

Glimpses!! 



HOPE Cafe participated in the Christmas 

Market organized at the German Consulate 

in Kolkata. 

Sky Children Onlus staff and volunteers visited 

visiting HOPE Hospital and other projects 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 

              Call:   Ayantika Ray Chaudhuri: 9748781846; Sandip Kundu: 9804400604; Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

 

 

                        
Children from the Residential Child Care Centres of Hope Kolkata Foundation  participated in a friendly cricket 

match organised by West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights in collaboration with UNICEF at Xavier 

University Campus,  New Town ,Kolkata 

 
 

Twenty trainees from the Tailoring training unit 

attended Samarth Mela organized by Rotary Club of 

Calcutta Welfare Trust. Each of them received a Singer 

sewing machine to start their own tailoring business. 

 
 

Children from all HOPE Residential Child Care 

Centres and outreach projects  celebrated 
Chirstmas !! 


